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April 19, 2017

TO: Honorable Drew Darby, Chair, House Committee on Energy Resources
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3726 by Dale (relating to certain examination and continuing education requirements

for applicants for and holders of liquefied petroleum gas licenses.), Committee Report
1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Natural Resources Code to allow the Railroad Commission (RRC) to
require that an applicant for a liquefied petroleum gas license, in addition to other requirements,
complete a technical examination or attend continuing education courses.  The bill would remove
RRC's ability to require periodic reexaminations.  Based on the analysis of the Railroad
Commission, duties and responsibilities associated with implementing the provisions of the bill
could be accomplished with existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 455 Railroad Commission
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, MW, PBO
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